Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2015 12:07 PM

To: 'Jan'

Cc: 'Mari Chinni'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: T10000006756, Second Avenue UST, 1607 2nd Avenue, Oakland, CA 94606
Jan,

Your request for the subject site work plan submittal date extension to August 27, 2015 has been approved.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Jan [mailto:js@schutze-inc.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2015 5:03 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: 'Mari Chinni' <mari@schutze-inc.com>

Subject: T10000006756, Second Avenue UST, 1607 2nd Avenue, Oakland, CA 94606

Regarding: Request for Work Plan; Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003170 and GeoTracker Global ID
T10000006756, Second Avenue UST, 1607 2nd Avenue, Oakland, CA 94606

Dear Kevin,

| am following up on our telephone conversation earlier today. We have just received the signed
contract from our new client for the above mentioned project. In order to respond to your request for
a Work Plan adequately, we kindly request a one week extension for its completion. The original
deadline was August 20, 2015. Our requested new deadline is Thursday, August 27, 2015.

Thank you,

Jan Schutze



Schutze, Jan
SCHUTZE & Assodates, Inc.
M.5c., P.G., President

(510) 226-9944 Wark

{415) 517-3100 Mabile
js@schutze-inc.com

44353 South Grimmer Boulevard
Fremont, CA 94538




